
 

 
February 20, 2025 

 

 

To:  Mayor and Members of City Council   

From:  Sheryl M.M. Long, City Manager 

Subject: Appointment to the Environmental Advisory Board: Van Sullivan 

 

     

The City Manager hereby recommends the reappointment of Van Sullivan to the 

Environmental Advisory Board to complete the current term ending in December 2025.   

 

Van Sullivan’s resume is attached for your consideration.  
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